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Hi there

I am a resident at 1310 Cariboo St, in unit ###. I wanted to write in support of the Market 
Rental development of 15 units at 1321 Cariboo (I may have the exact address wrong - it's 
currently an empty lot). 

I would love to see more development of rental in my area. It would be wonderful to have new 
neighbours across the road! 

Cheers,

R.D. Adair
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